
 
4 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
 
Lockdown Practice – Friday 31 January 
 
Today, we have carried out a planned lockdown drill within the Academy for all staff and students as part of our 
health and safety measures.  
 
Just like a fire drill that our students take part in each year; a lockdown drill is to ensure students and staff are aware 
of what is required of them in the event of an emergency within the academy or within the local area.   
 
In certain circumstances, it may be necessary for the Academy to take steps to isolate students, staff and visitors 
from danger. Dangers that could potentially result in a lockdown include a stray animal that has entered the building 
or an emergency occurring outside of the academy, but within the local area that Police have made us aware of.  
 
We would like to thank all students for demonstrating our values of hard work, trust and fairness during the drill. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Academy.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Emma Hickey      Angelique O’Garo 
Head of Secondary     Head of Primary 
 
 
 
 
 


